
December 2015 Newsletter: 

We hope that all  the attendees at the  joint event on the 8th 
December found the evening a worthwhile experience. One of my 
aims as the incoming Chairman was to foster greater collaboration 
between the various professional bodies. I want to see more events 
like this one; jointly organised by Constructing Excellence 
Hampshire, the CIOB, the RICS, the Society of Construction Law and 
the new Solent Branch of Women In Property. On this note I need to 
say a big thank you to Beverly Lawrence from the CIOB for arranging 
the venue. Thank you also to the Society of Construction Law,  
Women in Property (Solent), Stride Treglown Architects and Wates 
Construction for funding   the catering. A final thank you to Blake 
Morgan Solicitors for providing the name badges.  

 

Constructing Excellence is the single organisation charged with 
driving the change agenda in construction. We exist to improve 
industry performance in order to produce a better built 
environment. We are a cross-sector, cross-supply chain, member led 
organisation operating for the good of industry and its stakeholders. 
As an independent organisation we don’t receive any funding from 
government or professional institutions. We rely on membership 
subscriptions to provide funds that enable us to put on events and 
site visits to bring people together and spread Best Practice. Further 
information on membership is available on the website. 

 

The next event will be in Winchester on the 5th February. Further 
information is attached. This will be the Club AGM so if anyone has 
any ideas or wishes to be a part of the organising committee then 
please get in touch.  

 

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Prosperous New Year.  

 

INSPIRATION INNOVATION COLLABORATION 

hampshire.constructingexcellence.org.uk 

"a local club within a national network 
promoting the exchange of knowledge, 
information and efficiencies across the 
construction industry."  


